
Parent Information 17th January 2017 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We’re very excited to be welcoming GB Paralympic Fencer Craig McCann to the school on Thursday, 
19 January. Craig was spotted by the British disabled Fencing Association in 2010, after being 
diagnosed with a brain tumour in 2004 that left Craig permanently disabled. Craig has some great 
achievements including reaching the quarter finals at the 2012 Olympics. 
 
Craig will be leading a sponsored fitness circuit with all pupils, and will follow-up with a talk and 
question and answer session. The aim of the event is to inspire the pupils to take up sport generally, 
but just as importantly to encourage them to discover and then pursue their passion in life. 
 
Attached is a sponsorship form for your child to use in order to help raise money for the event. You 
can also sponsor your child by following the below link: www.sportsforschools.org/event/CH500 
 
As the sponsorship form and online sponsorship page explain, much of the money that is raised will be 
used to buy sports equipment for the school, while also supporting GB athletes (including Paralympic 
athletes). 
 
We would appreciate your continued promotion of safe sponsoring with your child, only collecting 
sponsors from people they know rather than knocking on people’s doors.  
 
Please ensure that sponsorship forms and moneys are returned to the school office on or 
before Thursday, 26 January at the latest. 
 
Please ensure your child brings in their PE kit for this event.  
 
Thank you in anticipation of creating a terrific and memorable event. 
 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss Williams 

http://www.sportsforschools.org/event/CH500

